
Wednesday 1st November 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

Parents’ Evening Bookings - Date Change

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Mundesley Infant & Junior School parents’ evening will now
be held on Tuesday 21st November 2023 via Zoom between 4:30pm-7pm and Wednesday
22nd November 2023 face-to-face between 3:30pm-5:30pm. Both the Junior and Infant
school face-to-face parents’ evenings will be held in the Infant school hall this year.

An opportunity to see your child’s work will be taking place before parents evening, WC 13th
November 2023 from 2.45pm until 3:20pm. Please see the table below for your child's class:

Class ‘Book Look’ Day
MIS - Farthing Wood Class (Reception) Friday 17th November

MIS - Neverland Class (Year 1) Tuesday 14th November

MIS - Narnia Class (Year 2) Wednesday 15th November

MJS - Whoville Class (Year 3) Thursday 16th November

MJS - Wonderland Class - (Year 4/5) Wednesday 15th November

MJS - Hogwarts Class - (Year 5) Friday 17th November

MJS - Rivendell Class - (Year 6) Monday 13th November

Kind Regards

Simon Wakeman Sophie Bugg
Executive Head Interim Head of Schools MIJS


